
 

 

 

 

 

SELF ADVOCATES COUNCIL  

MINUTES 

 
THURSDAY JUNE 12, 2014 

 

 

PRESENT: George, Cora, Stephanie, Tom, Frank, Verne, Alyshia, Jeff, Rebecca, Chelsea, Allen, 

Caitlin, Margaret, Jennifer 

 

REGRETS:  Shelly 

 

 

DISCUSSION 

- We would like to welcome Becky back and welcome Jen to the group 

- Thanks to the efforts of SAC, the new Aquatic/Waterfront Activities policy was revised 

and will be effective in time for the trip to Camp Simpresca on June 23
rd

. 

- Caitlin will meet with Michele on June 18
th

 to review materials on bullying then do a 

presentation. 

- Upcoming provincial election was discussed including who is representing each party 

locally and provincially along with how to vote and what to expect if you never have. 

- Margaret will continue to make phone calls to other self-advocate groups over the 

summer in hopes of organizing a meeting via tele-conference.  

- We discussed where activity choices are advertised; presently on a calendar, word of 

mouth or if a staff invites you. SAC suggested posters, emails, flyers and a large visual 

board. Margaret and Michele initiate a meeting with Sue Charlebois, a GLAD team 

member to share our ideas. 

- As previously agreed, SAC will not meet during the summer 

 

 

NEXT MEETING 

 Thursday September 11, 2014 at 12:30pm in the large boardroom at Olive St. 

 


